
Centennial High School Parking Procedures  
2018-2019 

 

Parking permits will be sold on a first come first serve basis to  
Juniors and Seniors only. 

 

CHECKLIST:  If any one of the following is incomplete, your application WILL NOT be accepted. 

 
___ All information requested on Application is 

entered (i.e., license plate #, year, make, 
model, color, etc.). 

 
___ Parking Application signed by:  PARENT & 

STUDENT 
 
___ Truancy/Tardy Rule Form signed by:  

PARENT & STUDENT 
 

___ Copies attached (i.e., AZ drivers license, 
proof of insurance, vehicle registration) 
MUST BE CURRENT 
 

___ $75.00 cash or check payable to “Centennial 
High School”.  

 
___ Applications will not be processed if you 

have any unpaid debts, fees, or 
textbooks. 

 
Applications may be mailed in to: Centennial High School 
     14388 North 79th Avenue 
     Peoria, AZ  85381 
 
If you expect to park the first day of school, please complete this packet before school starts.  ALL MANDATORY 
CLASS FEES AND DEBTS MUST BE PAID IN ORDER TO RECEIVE A PARKING SPOT.  Decals will be mailed 
to the students in the order they are received.  All decals need to be placed on the inside of the driver’s side 
bottom front windshield.  Please notify us when vehicles have changed.  New copies will be needed. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

• May I leave campus during free periods or during lunch? 
NO!  Your parking privilege does not change the Peoria Unified School District “closed campus” status.  
You are not able to leave campus at any time during the day until your class schedule has been 
completed for the day or you have received a pass authorizing you to leave. 

 
• Do I have to show my student ID to the security staff every time I leave? 

YES!  Thousands of students enter and exit the student parking lot every day.  Schedule changes, 
appearance changes, etc., make it impossible for staff members to keep a mental record of your personal 
schedule.  Please be considerate and show your ID card every time you need to leave campus.  It is your 
responsibility to keep your ID card with you at all times. Failure to show current/updated I.D. & visible 
parking pass could result in possible revocation of parking spot. 

 
• If I am emancipated, can I sign myself in and out several times during a single day? 

NO!  Part of the responsibility you assume in requesting Emancipated states includes following proper 
sign-in and sign-out procedures.  You must have a pass from the front office before you leave the parking 
lot.  If you leave on other personal business and return to school the same day, documentation of 
attendance at your area of personal business must be shown or you are not allowed to return and the 
remainder of the day will be unexcused.  Such documentation would include:  doctor/dentist note, car 
repair bill (dated), etc.  No handwritten notes of any kind for any reason are acceptable.  You may not 
leave campus to avoid being “swept” if you are tardy to class; you may not leave campus for lunch, and 
then return.  The above parameters will be strictly enforced.  


